
Tate Publishing and Author Melissa Boyd—The
Christmas Wish
Georgetown, TX— Tate Publishing and
author Melissa Boyd have been in
discussions concerning the 2015 release
of her new book, The Christmas Wish.


GEORGETOWN, TX, USA, October 21,
2014 /EINPresswire.com/ -- As a leading
publisher in the industry, Tate Publishing
thinks Melissa's book will be a great fit for
their new 2015 line. 


Acquisitions editor, Raimie McDaniel
said, “Although Melissa's children's book
is set at Christmastime, to say this is only
a book for children or only a Christmas
story would not do this book justice. This is probably one of the few books you will want to read every
year during the Thanksgiving and Christmas seasons. However, the cute story about the kitten
wishing for a little girl will warm your heart.”


“Although Melissa's children's
book is set at Christmastime,
to say this is only a book for
children or only a Christmas
story would not do this book
justice."”

Raimie McDaniel

If published by Tate Publishing and Enterprises, this book will
be available upon its

release through bookstores nationwide, from the publisher at 

www.tatepublishing.com/bookstore, or by visiting
barnesandnoble.com or

amazon.com.


For more information or interview requests please contact
Michelle Whitman, publicist, at (405) 458-5642 or send an
email to michelle@keymgc.com.
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